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This bill is so poorly written it gives Oregon a blank slate in ways it can create 

roadblocks for families and businesses that work in agriculture. If there is a stream 

running across a property that isn’t already designated, this bill will enable the 

government and o create charges and penalties for water use and create great 

uncertainty for them as they attempt to plan for their futures. 

 

This is also loaded with language that enables people political or scientific biases to 

disrupt any use they find against those biases.  

 

It is unfair, calculating and wrong. 

 

I urge you to think of our families and businesses that rely on these water sources to 

survive and stand against this unnecessary and pernicious bill. 


